
 
 
 
 
 
STEVE BULLOCK                                Angela McLean 
GOVERNOR                    LT. GOVERNOR 
 
 
 
          
 

STATE CAPITOL   P.O. BOX  200801   HELENA, MONTANA 59620-0801 
TELEPHONE:  406-444- FAX:  406-444-5529   WEBSITE:  WWW.MT.GOV 

 

OFFICE      OF      THE      GOVERNOR  
STATE  OF  MONTANA  

 
 
 
August 6, 2014 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to recognize August General Aviation Appreciation Month State of 
Montana. 
 
General aviation is vital to the economic growth and prosperity of our nation. It connects major 
airports to rural communities and efficiently moves goods and services which could otherwise take 
several days for transport. General Aviation allows for people to reach faraway places, fulfilling their 
dreams of travel and adventure. -use airports are used by more than 2,500 
aircraft, 4,000 pilots, and 290,000 visitors to our State each year. General aviation plays a critical role 
in Montana s economy and well-being. 
 
I encourage all Montanans to recognize August 2014 General Aviation Appreciation Month   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

STEVE BULLOCK 
Governor 
 


